
 
9th October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
As you are aware, as a result of excellent performance in their Art lessons in the last academic year 
your son/daughter has been selected to take part in The Worshipful Company of Glaziers’ 
Education Partnership Project on Serious Youth Violence – Education & Reconciliation 2023.  
 
Students will be working towards a stained glass design responding to serious youth violence and 
the statement ‘See Through Our Eyes’ inspired by a series of external trips and in school design 
sessions. The prestigious Reyntiens Glass Studio will then interpret the student’s designs into a 
stained glass artwork to be revealed at a reception event at Southwark Cathedral.  
 
The project involves x4 half day trips outside of school and x3 after school design sessions taking 
place at Bacon’s College. Please see the table below for remaining activities: 
 

Timetable for Serious Youth Violence ‘See Through Our Eyes’ Glaziers Education Partnership 
2023 

 

 Details 
 
 

Activity 

Session 4 
 
 

Half-day trip 
Reyntiens Glass Studio 
Monday 16th October 

12pm – 4pm 
 

Observation of stained glass being made 

 

 Session 5 
 
 

In school 
 Wednesday 18th  October, 3 – 4.30pm 

 

Creation of design lesson 3 after school 
with Miss Morson 

 
External visitors from the Worshipful 
Company of Glaziers and The Diocese 
of Southwark will attend this session  

  

 
 Session 6 

 

Half-day trip 
Victoria and Albert Museum 

Thursday 19th October 
9.30am – 1.30pm 

Students will view examples of stained 

glass over time in the Victoria and 

Albert Museum led by stained glass 

expert Terry Bloxham 

  

 Session 7  
 

Half-day trip  

Final event  

Friday 24th of November 

 9.50am – 2.15pm 

  

Reception in Retro Choir of the 

Cathedral attended by participating 

schools and invited guests – students to 

be awarded a certificate of completion. 

 

 



We apologise for the changes that have taken place with this trip due to the train strikes etc and 

hope that the dates and times are now clear for you. Please kindly complete this updated 

consent form to enable your child to attend the final trips. Apologies for the duplicated form, 

however we are required to gather updated consent following the recent changes. 

Please also remember to complete this photo consent form and return via email to 

s.morson@baconscollege.co.uk  or by hand to me in the Art department. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Morson 

 
 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/JtfyL0H1sN
https://forms.office.com/e/JtfyL0H1sN
https://bit.ly/48nxwYD
mailto:s.morson@baconscollege.co.uk

